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Safety first!  That's what I have always been taught through school, boy scouts, and 

working in construction.  Safety first is what this bill delivers to the thousands of 

motorcyclists in Oregon.  These motorcyclists are recreational users, enthusiasts, 

weekend riders, vacationers, couples, families, and lots of commuters.  Studies show 

how much safer it is for these riders to be able to lane split where applicable.  They 

also show a reduction in traffic congestion.  I whole heartedly support this bill to 

passed to provide safer roads for all Oregonians! 


